
 
 

 

Risk Management (Criminal Record Check / Vulnerable Sector Check) 

Adopted by NUFC Oct 2022 

 

• All volunteers and paid staff must have a current Criminal Record Check (CRC) and 

Vulnerable Sector Check (VSC) on file in the Club.  

• The CRC and VSC policy are outlined on a separate policy document. 

• All Head Coaches must compete a CRC in person at their local RCMP detachment.  

• The Club may supply staff with an official letter intending for work as a Volunteer.  

• The screening process for our volunteers, staff and the Board of Directors must be repeated 

every 24 months from the date of placement in the position within the Club.  

• If a Coach has not completed their CRC/VSC and the checks are not returned to the Club 

with a satisfactory result, the individual will not be able to coach within the Club.  

• When the CRC comes back with a negative result, the Club will notify the individual to find 

out the nature of the result and confirm with the RCMP detachment. 

 

 


